Rocco, Giovanni _ w\ Gi QLL

From: Brandon Rudd <brudd@udel.edu>

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 1:47 PM

To: #COUNCIL

Subject: [External Email] Central Parkway Bike Lane
Hello,

My name is Brandon Rudd and | am a board member on the Northside Community Council. It has come to my attention
that the Budget and Finance Committee will be taking up a proposal to extend the Central Parkway bike lane and
reallocate the saved funds to build protected bike lanes in other neighborhoods. | wanted to let council members know
that | wholeheartedly support this proposal. I'm a frequent user of the Central Parkway bike lane and | am glad it will be
extended so | can commute via the parkway from my home in Northside to Downtown. But | also want to express that
this proposal is preferred to the multi-use path idea because it saves the city money and allows them to spend those
dollars to create more bike lanes throughout the city. This is a win-win, smart government strategy. Please vote yes on
this proposal.

Thank you,
Brandon Rudd
Northside
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